
 

 

Basel , August 2010 Oliver Johner 

 Secretary General 

 United Nations 

 New York, NY 10017 

 USA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication on Progress COP 

 

 

Dear Mr. Oliver Johner 

 

We are sorry to send you the COP to late, we had some internal changements and the responsible 

person marketing wise was not in.  

 

I am pleased to confirm that Corporate Fashion International AG continues to support the ten 

principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour rights, the protection of the 

environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to support and 

advance those principles within our sphere of influence. We commit to making the Global Compact 

and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company and 

undertake to make a clear statement of this commitment - both to our employees, partners, clients and 

to the public by internal media.  

 

Please find below our communication on Progress COP as a description of our effoerts that we did 

from the beginning until today 2010.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Daniel Aeberli 

CEO 

 

 

Direct: +41 (0)61 377 74 01 

Email: daniel.aeberli@cfinternational.ch 


